

Certified Mail - Return Receipt Requested

October 31, 2022

Tim Davis
Chief Environmental Officer
National Aeronautics and Space Administration
White Sands Test Facility
P.O. Box 20
Las Cruces, NM 88004-0020

Attention of: RE-22-055

RE: APPROVAL

NASA WSTF PERIODIC MONITORING REPORT FOR FIRST QUARTER 2022 NATIONAL AERONAUTICS AND SPACE ADMINISTRATION JOHNSON SPACE CENTER WHITE SANDS TEST FACILITY DOÑA ANA COUNTY, NEW MEXICO EPA ID #NM08800019434 HWB-NASA-22-005

Dear Mr. Davis:

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has received the National Aeronautics and Space Administration Johnson Space Center White Sands Test Facility (Permittee) NASA WSTF Periodic Monitoring Report for First Quarter 2022 (PMR), dated April 29, 2022. NMED has completed review of the PMR and hereby issues this Approval.

This approval is based on the information presented in the document as it relates to the objectives of the work identified by NMED at the time of review. Approval of this document does not constitute agreement with all information or every statement presented in the document.

Mr. Davis October 31, 2022 Page 2

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Gabriel Acevedo at (505) 690-5760.

Sincerely,

Rick Shean Date: 2022.10.31 14:56:28

Rick Shean Chief Hazardous Waste Bureau

cc: D. Cobrain, NMED HWB

B. Wear, NMED HWB

G. Acevedo, NMED HWB

L. King, EPA Region 6 (6LCRRC)

A. Sanchez, NASA WSTF

File: NASA 2022 and Reading

HWB 3391
New Mexico Envir
Hazardous Waste Bureau
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Bldg. 1
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6313





Received 11/9/22

Mr. Timothy J. Davis
Chief, Environmental Office
NASA/WSTF
PO Box 20
Las Cruces, New Mexico 88004-0020